From: Chuck Mccrudden

Sent: Monday, March 15, 2021 7:51 PM

To: Communicate < Communicate@Temagami.ca>

Subject: Budget comments

I suppose few respondents take the time to write a positive response when they should.

Consider this a positive response. It comes from a North Bay and Temagami taxpayer that appreciates an explanation of the basics of the budget, brief rationale and how it will affect taxpayers.

It is also a 1% increase in residential taxes, something many in the community can appreciate given the horrible business and personal financial circumstances of the last year.

Knowing there is a plan for future expenditures combined with transparency and fiscal restraint is welcome. From what I can see a good job by staff and council.

Chuck McCrudden